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Contact us on: 01924 – 439803 or at info@paradiseschool.org.uk or write to us at Paradise Primary, 1 Bretton Street, Savile Town, 
Dewsbury, WF12 9BB 

Dear  Respected Parents: 
Assalamu alaikum and welcome to our  

July 2018 Newsletter. 

The Schools Yorkshire Tour is a large scale cycle event for 

schools in Yorkshire, developed to encourage more young 

people to take up cycling, by promoting cycling as both a 

leisure activity and as a fun and sustainable form of transport.  

Paradise Primary school was one of 160 schools across Yorkshire to participate 

in the Schools’ Yorkshire Tour relay to celebrate national Bike Week (9-17 

June).  The baton travelled all across the region over a period of two weeks 

clocking up 400 miles along the route. The tour started in Pickering and ended in 

Millenium Square in Leeds. 

For each section of the relay the baton was passed to few pu-

pils from a local school, who then cycled on to another school.  

On Friday 23rd June, a few pupils from Orchard Primary school 

cycled to Paradise to pass on the baton. A few Paradise Year 6 

children then cycled along the ap-

proved bike route to safely pass it 

onto children at Headfield Junior School. The partici-

pating children thoroughly enjoyed the experience 

and the whole school got into the spirit of hosting 

and cheering the cyclists.  

Paradise achieves excellent results again!   

Children at Paradise have been celebrating their 

exam success where they have achieved outstanding 

SATs results. Congratulations to the Year 6’s for 

their hard work and achieving outstanding SATs 

results. We would like to wish the Year 6’s all the 

best as they move onto the next phase of their edu-

cational journey.  

Year 2 pupils who sat the KS1 SATs also achieved 

excellent results. A huge well done to the Year 2’s 

for their great effort and excellent achievement.  

This success is a huge credit not only to the chil-

dren but also the staff and parents for their con-

tinued  commitment and dedication. May the Al-

mighty reward everyone for their efforts. Ameen! 

Y e a r 

3 ’ s 

entered a Young Writers’ Little Riddlers’ 

competition where they had an opportu-

nity to create their own riddles. The com-

petition allowed the children to enhance their crea-

tive writing skills and to capture their imagination, 

thoughts and creativity through poetic expression. 

It encouraged them to ‘think outside the box’ by 

providing clues without giving away the answer im-

mediately! To the delight of the children and apas, 

10 poems got selected to be compiled and published 

which will be distributed in libraries and schools 

across the UK.  Well done to all the children who 

used their creative writing abilities to conjure up 

great riddles. It was an extremely fun, inspiring and 

confidence boosting experience 

for all. The children were excited 

to see their work in print,  also 

helping keep the creative spirit 

burning brightly and proudly.  

 

Congratulations for being  

Star Pupils! 

Yr 6 -   Hawwa Bodhania   

Yr 5 -   Imaan Hussain 

Yr 4 -   Rukiyah Mirza  

Yr 3 -   Aisha Bodhania 

Yr 2 -   Umaiza Mubashiar  

Yr 1 -   Sawdah Khan 

Reception - Aishah Hazi   

Nursery - Safiyyah Umarji 

Schools Yorkshire Tour 

Class Dojo 
A new communication 
system called Class 
Dojo has been intro-
duced to regularly 
update parents and 
will also be used for 
behaviour manage-
ment communication .  
Please ensure you 
have signed up in or-
der to stay up to date 
with relevant informa-
tion. If you encounter 
any problems please 
contact the school. 

Ramadhan Challenge As part of our Ramadhan Quran, 

Durood and Good Deeds challenge, children were encouraged 

to try and read the Quran and Durood daily and in abundance 

and complete a good deed challenge everyday during Ramad-

han.  Well done to all the children who participated and MA a 

big well done to our Quran challenge winner Umar Hazi for 

completing the recitation of the whole Quran 3 times! Our Durood challenge 

winner was Zakariyya Polli who completed 19,944 Duroods! Excellent achieve-

ment! May the Almighty accept everyone’s efforts! 

Star of the Year  

Our talented young writers 

Jalsa - This years Jalsa  performance was 

themed around love, peace and unity. The children’s 

effort to bring the Jalsa to life was evident through 

nasheeds , Quran recitations, poems, plays and vari-

ous readings. The outstanding and inspirational per-

formances encapsulated the spirit of the key mes-

sage of spreading love, peace and the 

concept of one ummah hood.  Well 

done to all the children for their out-

standing performances which was 

thoroughly enjoyed by all. 

Congratulations! 

Hifdh Class -Raeesah Hafiji  

Hifdh Class - Hamza Bawani  

Reception - Khadija Ishaq 

Class 1 -  M.Zain Patel  

Class 2 - Ruqaiyyah Tariq 

Class 3 - Zahraa Afroz 

Class 4 - Farhan Adam 

QC Star of 

the Year  
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On Cross curricular day themed around ‘same but differ-

ent’, the key message that was relayed to the children 

was understanding and appreciating how we all come from 

the same roots but we are all different leaves. We may 

have different religions, different languages, different 

coloured skin, different abilities, different cultures, but 

we all belong to one human race. We all share the same basic val-

ues! 

Children learnt about different faiths looking at the differences 

between the basic beliefs related to the 6 most popular and wide-

spread religions in the world. They learnt that even though our 

beliefs maybe different there are also many things that are the 

same. All religions teach love and respect. If we instil this within 

our life then people from all walks of faith and backgrounds can 

live together in harmony and peace. Change starts within oneself. 

Children also looked at different types of physical disabilities, all 

of which range from a minor disabilities to complete immobility. 

The children took turns to sit on a wheelchair and walk on a bal-

ancing beam whilst carrying out a task. This helped them realise 

how helpless someone could feel and what they should do next 

Year 1’s & 2’s en-

joyed mastering 

some new multi skills 

balancing on differ-

ent body parts. The 

children had a great time bounc-

ing balls in different ways and 

learning how to throw and catch 

multiple scarves at the same time! 

Cross curricular Day  -  Same but Different 

time they see someone on a wheelchair - offer to help! 

The stigma attached to some disabilities were also ex-

plored alongside hidden disabilities and the importance 

of recognising them including dyslexia and Autism 

Spectrum Disorder.  

To celebrate the uniqueness of every individual, each 

child decorated a puzzle piece which together created 

a beautiful piece of art, celebrating the diversity at Paradise 

Primary School. 

To mark refugee week, children created "refugee camps" as part 

of the "same but different" cross-curricular topic and the re-

sults were amazing! 

Children learnt how many refugees are just normal people and 

children like themselves who have been forced from their homes. 

Children used scrap material from around the school to create 

refugee camps outside in the playground. This 

helped children gain an understanding how 

little these refugees have and how hard life is 

for them. The children created excellent 

camps and our winning team was Diversity! 

SPORTS DAY - Despite the 

searing heat, Primary sports day 

was once again filled with fun 

games and races, making it an 

enjoyable day for all children, parents and 

Apas.  

Children in EY also had great fun participating 

in the different races. Jzk to all the parents 

who came along to cheer their children on.   

Friendly matches - Some 
of the year 5 and 6 took 
part in friendly Football with 
a local school. Paradise Foot-
ball team scored 7-1 against 
Westmoor Junior School 
showing great conduct and 
determination during the 
match. A fantastic achieve-
ment from our Football team! 
Well done all! 

Hats of Faith visit - A big thank you to 

Gemma Robinson who arrived on the The Hats of 

Faith bus to deliver key messages to children 

about tolerance, respect, inter faith diversity 

and inclusion. The focus was on the shared custom of 

head coverings in our diverse community. 

During the workshop the children were intro-

duced to the different head coverings worn 

for religious purposes. The children were excited to 

hop on the bus and learn in a fun and interactive way.  

Year 4’s took part in the Kirklees Mission Ac-

tive week focusing on health and sporting op-

portunities. They enjoyed a sports activity 

filled day in Huddersfield with children from 

other local schools. The teams were split 

across different countries and then proceeded 

to rotate to different places to perfect different sporting 

skills throughout the day. Football, dribbling, relay races, 

cricket were just a few of them. It was a great day! 

Tag Rugby 
On Tuesday 24th April, a team of 10 children took part in the 

North Kirklees Tag Rugby tournament at Huddersfield Playing 

Field.  The team had the opportunity to play in a fun environ-

ment and we saw the development of their skill and confidence 

as the tournament progressed. The children 

worked really hard and showed true sports-

manship and excellent teamwork. Well done 

to every one of you! 

Yorkshire Ambulance  Paradise children 

had an exciting time exploring and climbing into 

the fully equipped ambulance. They fired lots of 

questions and had amazing hands on experience 

with a real life dummy! The children 

also had great fun setting the siren 

off and dressing up as doctors and 

paramedics! A big Thank you to Don Buxton from 

Yorkshire Ambulance for giving Paradise children an 

excellent experience!   

All Stars Cricket skills festival 
The ks1 children had the opportunity to attend 

a multi-skill based festival at Hanging Heaton 

Cricket Club on Tuesday 1st May. The event was 

based around fun and inclusive activities with a 

little Cricket twist! The afternoon gave all the 

ch i ld ren  a  f an tas -

tic experience of Sport & 

Physical Activity and they 

thoroughly enjoyed it! 

Mini Tennis Red and Orange 
On Thursday 3rd of May, children from Years 

4 and 5  entered a Mini Tennis event held at 

Batley Sports and Tennis Centre. The children 

played in two groups, and faced teams from 12 

local schools. Everyone tried extremely hard 

and got well deserved results. Well done to 

the team for securing 2nd place in 

their group and 4th position over-

all! A fantastic achievement.  

Yr5/6 KWIK Cricket Tournament 

On Wednesday 23rd May, year 5/6 children 

participated in a Kwik Cricket Tournament 

with 7 other Primary Schools at Cross Bank 

Cricket Club. The team showed incredible 

sportsmanship throughout the tournament. 

They encouraged each other, coordinated 

their positions together as a team and dis-

played excellent effort during each game – 

well done! 

Yr3/4 Kwik Cricket tournament  

On Thursday 7th June, Paradise team went to 

Batley Cricket Club to compete in a kwik 

cricket tournament. Paradise team should be 

very proud of their excellent batting and 

fielding skills and the manner in which they 

conducted themselves throughout the day. 

They played against 10 other 

schools and just missed 3rd 

place! Great effort team! 
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Eid Gift Project & Sponsor an Orphan - During the 

blessed month of Ramadan, Paradise children helped raise 

£784.86 to alleviate the hardships faced by many around 

the world. The monies raised were donated towards the Eid 

gift project to bring a smile on a child’s face during the 

joyous occasion of Eid and sponsoring an orphan through 

Ummah Welfare Trust. Children were reminded that Rama-

dan is not merely about abstinence from food and water, 

but it’s about empathising with the less fortunate, showing 

kindness and bringing positive change to ourselves and oth-

ers. 

We’d like to thank all the Parents for donating and support-

ing Paradise children raise funds towards these worthy 

causes. 

 AMAZING MAZE! 

At York Maze,  Year 3’s had 

an incredible time conquering 

the maze! This year’s theme 

was  Jurassic park and the 

children were quite surprised and amazed to 

see live dinosaurs walking around! Children enjoyed the 

“crowbot” show and many other fun activities in the sun! 

Walking through 3000 years of chocolate history, 

Year 5’s experienced a sweet treat at York choco-

late story. They had a mouth watering time unwrapping the history 

of chocolate in York, sampling the chocolate  as 

it has evolved through time and creating their 

own lollies and chocolate masterpieces! An in-

teresting fact they learnt was that chocolate 

wasn’t very appealing in the past! 

The children greatly enjoyed their trip and 

returned home with goodies in hand! 

What a wild experience! 
Year 2 took a walk on the wild side get-

ting up close and personal with some of 

the most majestic and magnificent ani-

mals on the planet at Yorkshire Wildlife Park.  It was 

an amazing day full of animal action. They loved meet-

ing the roaring lions, the majestic tigers and Victor the polar bear (one 

of the only polar bears in England!) Children explored, asked questions 

and learned lots of new facts. What a wild adventure! 

Year 1 children thoroughly enjoyed  

their trip to  Sea Life Aquarium in Man-

chester. They loved watching Ernie  and 

Cammie the Green Sea Turtles eat their 

lunch. They loved the opportunity to 

stroke the star fish and 

some were very brave to 

stroke a snake as well 

as enter the lair of huge spider crabs! It 

was a day full of learning and  great fun!  

At York Dungeons, Year 4’s had a 

thrilling experience going back in time 

and traversing through the dark realms of 

the dungeon getting an insight into York’s 

darkest history. Whilst walking through a 

series of rooms each with a different live play, the chil-

dren encountered sinister characters from York’s grue-

some past including Dick Turpin and the traitorous plotter 

Guy Fawkes. The children had a great day learning about 

the Vikings and Anglo-Saxons. Wandering through the 

streets of York and soaking up the historical sites and 

hearing the gruesome stories made it all the more exciting! 

Year 4’s also visited the York Minister to explore one of 

the World’s most splendid Cathedrals, discovering its Ro-

man roots and the important role the Min-

ster played in Viking York. It was interest-

ing to experience the vast spaces and the 

grand medieval architecture and to learn 

that every aspect of the ancient building—

from the delicate, hand crafted stone to 

the unrivalled collection of medieval 

stained glass told a story!  

Year 6 children enjoyed a thrill 

seeking day out at Lightwater 

Valley Theme Park. It was a day 

filled with thrilling adventures; sky high and soaring 

in the air thrill rides, speedy, spinning and sudden 

drops rides, rough and tumble rides, tummy-tickling 

rides and of course wet and wild fun! A great thrill-

ing Day! 

The Year 6 children were also treated to Charlottes ice cream parlour 

To celebrate their sats results and reward them for their hard work. 

Well done Year 6!  

Trips, Trips, Trips…. 

Junior  Apprentice 2018 

The Junior Apprentice 2018 project was enjoyed by all includ-

ing the year 6 who worked with great enthusiasm to plan, pre-

pare and bake delicious mouth watering goodies! Prepa-

ration for the apprenticeship included creating team 

names, interesting product names, questionnaires, un-

derstanding data methods to gain profit, and advertis-

ing their products. The teams competed with great fer-

vour by offering a variety of goodies and pitching many ideas to promote 

their cakes and bakes which tasted delicious and looked very appealing! 

Well done to all the Year 6’s who demonstrated great team work, crea-

tivity and business acumen to raise £660.80 , A percentage of the pro-

ceeds will be going to a charity chosen by the winning team Sweet Sen-

sations and the remainder will be used to buy resources for the school.  

As a behaviour reward, children 

from Years 1 – 6 were treated to 

a fun filled activity day out at 

Kick off. It was a ‘pupil voice’ led initiative 

suggested during School council and playground buddy 

meetings. Children had a great time playing different 

sports activities and got the apas breaking out in a sweat 

too! It was a well deserved treat earned by the children 

for displaying exemplary behaviour and receiving no nega-

tive comments throughout the year! 

Children had a kicking time! Thank 

you to the Kick off staff for ensur-

ing the children had a good time! 
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Class 2 Nursery Graduation  It  has been a pleasure watching 

you learn and grow throughout the year; congratulations on officially 

graduating nursery! Your nursery journey now comes to an end as you 

make your way up in to reception. Good luck!  

Reception children have been learning 

about charity work  and helping the poor. 

To develop the children’s understanding, a 

representative from Ummah Welfare 

Trust visited the children to talk to them about the work 

they do and how we could help people around the world. The 

following week the children travelled to the Ummah Wel-

fare Trust shop and donated an item for charity them-

selves. It has been a great learning experience. 

Our time at Paradise Primary School 

has been quite an experience for us. 

We’ve had our ups and downs but our teachers have made it a 

happy experience. We, the children of Paradise know that we are 

getting the best education which is why we would like to thank eve-

ryone who has participated in our learning journey and we will miss 

them immensely.   

Umamah Sayed and Umamah Kadia  

Our years at Paradise have been great, especially in Year 6 which 

has been the most fun. This school has guided us and we have 

grown into confident and bright-minded students.  We want to say 

thank you to all the teachers for their help and our friends for 

their support. Please remember us in your duas and we will remem-

ber you in ours.  

Fatima Farooq and Hawwa Bodhania 

Our 9 years in Paradise Primary School has been great. We wouldn’t 

have got our exceptional SATs results if it wasn’t for our teachers, 

parents and all the support we got from the school and classmates. 

We have participated in a lot of amazing fun activities the school 

has provided for us. Special thanks to our apas and our hard work-

ing parents who gave us the opportunity of entering this institution. 

Please remember us in your duas.   Jazakallah for everything. 

Yahyaa Umarji and Ridhwan Patel 

This school has been exceptional and it has been an educational and 

fun journey. We would like to thank everyone who has helped us and 

we pray that the school continues to grow immensely. 

Adam Vania, Umar Hazi, Ahmed Dawjee and Hamza Bawani  

We started this school when we were in Nursery and now, 9 years 

on, if we reflect on our experience here, we can certainly say that 

this is a wonderful school we have attended. Jazakallah to all our 

teachers for their care and support.  

Eesaa Dawood and M.Umar Waza  

Assalamualaykum Year 6, Everyone at Paradise would like to wish you the best of success as you are  step onto 

the next platform of your educational journey. We sincerely pray that the Almighty will always guide and 

protect you all and that you remain steadfast and continue to strive in gaining success in both the worlds. 

We hope  your journey through PPS has nurtured you into young confident individuals and your experience 

has been a positive, enlightening and inspiring one with many fond memories! Please remember the school 

in your duas. From, Everyone at Paradise Primary. 

We would like to convey our heartfelt 

Thank you to all Parents, volunteers, mem-

bers of the community and businesses who 

have helped the school—including  Impress 

Printers, Daawie & Mitha for their continu-

ous support, We Pray for your success and 

that you are rewarded in abundance in both 

the worlds. Ameen. 

Our journey at paradise has been sup-

ported by our teachers, friends and 

family. It has been a pleasure to be a part of this great school and 

I pray that this school continues to grow.  A piece of advice before 

we leave….. work hard and behave well to get the results you want! 

Jazakallah for everything.   

Raayyaan Patel, Abdul Haadi Ashfaq and A.Raheem Deen 

Now that we realise that our journey at Paradise School is coming 

to an end, we are filled with loss and sorrow. We hope that the 

current and future pupils receive the same love and support we 

have had. Some children have been here for three years, others 

nine years but everyone agrees that we have all been gifted with 

the same caring and educational environment which makes us feel 

at home. Although we have had ups and downs, we have been sup-

ported by our amazing teachers who have helped us overcome 

these obstacles. Once again, we want to thank everyone who helped 

us. Jzk. 

Haadia Shoaib Azraa Akudi and Saarah Lakha 

Our time at paradise has been an amazing experience and it has 

been a pleasure to attend this school. This school is like our second 

home. The teachers are very supportive and are always pushing us 

to succeed. A special thanks to all the staff, parents and friends 

who have supported us throughout our 9 years which have flown by. 

Please remember us in your duas . 

Ahmed Shaikh, Ubaydullah Patel and Meerab Baig 

Our time at Paradise has been amazing and the funny memories we 

have made will not be forgotten. Along the way we have  faced 

some obstacles, but have managed to sail through with the help of 

our teachers, friends and family. We will miss our teachers and the 

school. Thank you for guiding us through the right path and helping 

us overcome the challenges.  

Husna Sheth and Saliah Toseef 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS MESSAGE 

In science, Year 2’s were given the opportunity to plant and grow their own po-

tatoes. After chitting the seed potatoes, it was kept on the windowsill where it 

was exposed to light and warmth to help speed up the growing process. Two 

weeks later, to the delight of Year 2’s, small shoots appeared so it was time to 

start planting. Throughout the process the children ensured the potatoes 

had light, water, space, air and the correct temperature to grow well! 

Finally, it was time to harvest, and Year 2’s were so happy with their crops! 

Children in Early Years were learning about 

the roles of people who help us and duties of people in dif-

ferent professions. To enhance their learning, they had a 

visit from a police officer - PC Annette, Dentist – Dr Vania 

and Optometrist – Br Abu Bakr 

Patel 

A huge thank you to all the visitors 

who visited the school to share a 

few words of wisdom and inspiration with the children.  


